
Dated: 17th June 2025 

SUBSPECIALTY INDUCTION IN CARDIOTHORACIC ANAESTHESIA 

SESSION JULY 2025 

As per the notification of CPSP Ref# CPSP/Sec/2022/337 Dated: 21st July 2022 on the 

subject “Conversion from 2nd to 1st Fellowship of Cardiothoracic Anaesthesia” it is 

hereby notified that FCPS-II Trainees whose 02 years Pre-IMM training in Anaesthesia 

will be completed on 30.06.2025 are eligible to apply in Cardiothoracic Anaesthesia as 

a subspecialty. Candidates must be on PGMI Payroll. Interested trainees are directed to 

come to PGMI office on Thursday 19th June 2025 at 10:00 am. On arrival, please 

report to Mr. Pir Altaf, PS to Deputy CEO PGMI. 


